
Dear Parents,  

Wow! It is already week three of home learning. I hope things are going well for 

you and your child. Please remember to reach out to me if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

This week I am introducing an online math program that is recommended by the 

district. It is called Dreambox and each parent will receive the login information in 

a personal email. I am also continuing with numbers to 100 and 

addition/subtraction facts.  

You can access Dreambox from your PC or iPad   

PC -  from your internet browser, use this link: 

https://play.dreambox.com/login/knjs/suw8.  Your child uses a picture 

password, therefore you will need to enter this Classroom Code: 57226. 

iPad-  download the DreamBox Learning Math app by going to 

https://www.dreambox.com/ipad  or search for "DreamBox Learning 

Math" in the App Store. When prompted in the app, enter this school code: 

knjs/suw8.  Our students are using picture passwords (sent to you in an 

email), you will need to enter this Classroom Code: 57226 

If you cannot access Dreambox, please use the other math options in the home 

learning document.        

Please continue to have your child read each day. We will stay with the kidsa-

z.com for those doing the online reading. It is impressive to see how many books 

each of you are reading every week. 

The weather is starting to get nice. It is a good chance for all of us to get out and 

enjoy the sun….just remember to keep a safe distance from others. 

 

Sheri Lynn McFarlane 
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